Esperanza Latino Community Services Network

Wednesday, August 3, 2011 – 1:00 PM
CASA GTO
	Bob Stone, Catholic Charities
	Lupita Cruz, DHS

	Ricardo Moralez, Cuatro Services
	Amber Lowe, Lutheran Soc. Serv

	Becky Clark, Boys & Girls Club
	Franki Cunningham, RI Co Health

	Michael Terry, Child Abuse Council
	Chris Cervantes, RI County

	Ron Stewart, Broadway Presbytieran
	Connie Barrett, CASA GTO

	Judith Rehder, DCFS
	Keith Stille, DCFS

	Pam Hauman, Child Abuse Council
	Watyne Evans, DCFS

	Greg Aguilar, Augustana
	Jenny Garner, Univ. of IL Ext.

	Michael Woods, CASA GTO
	David Umphrey, Epilepsy Foundation

	Gregory Hixon, DCFS
	Christina Conklin, Moline Library

	Maria Maldenado, Safer Foundation
	Dolores Tapia, IDES

	Elizabeth Torres RI Co Health Dept
	Maggie Wilkinson, Family Resources

	Claudia Ridenour, Cong. Schilling’s Office
	


I. Welcome –  Connie Barrett:  Good afternoon and welcome
II. Introductions & Acknowledgements – (See attendance above)
III. Minutes – Tabled – June & July
IV. Agency News Events:
a. Sept 9 – 10: Viva Quad Cities.  

b. Sept 10:  East End Fair  

c. Sept 15: Independence Day Festival at Modern Woodman Park
d. Sept. 17:  East Moline Parade
e. Sept. 23:  LULAC Ceremony
f. Sept. 24:  Putnam Mexican American opening

V. Speaker Presentations

Local Area Network – Greg Hixon, LAN Liaison:  Greg presented a power-point explanation of the Local Area Network (LAN).  
VI. Casa Guanajuato – Michael Woods, Executive Director, announced the AVANCE Program to work with parents of children between 0 – 3.  He also announced a new Bi-State Hispanic Coalition to include all Hispanic organizations on both sides of the river.
VII. Workgroup Report

a. Bilingual –  All tests have been graded.  Next phase is the one-on-one interview with translators/interpreters who took the test.  

b. Foster Care Recruitment – Keith Stille announced that there were more families interested in the Kewanee area.  

c. Resource Fairs/Seminars – (see above)
VIII. Other Business/Announcements
IX. Next Steps:  

a. Wednesday, September 7, 2011 @ 1: PM – Rock Island Field Office
Humbly submitted

Connie Barrett
